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6th November 2017  

 

Dear Families,   

I am writing to inform you about fees for Prince of Peace OSHC.  

From Monday 8
tth 

January permanent books for 2018  

• Before School Care  $18 
• After School Care  $23 
• Vacation Care  $53 

Please note that casual booking will attracted an additional $2 per booking.   

I also would like to make families aware that the Australian Government has announced a new Child Care 
Package which will commence on 2nd July 2018. 

Below is a link to information on this change which has a subsidy estimator for you to use. 

https://docs.education.gov.au/system/files/doc/other/families_info_session_presentation_webcast_0.pdf 

Please note that as a result of these changes Prince of Peace OSHC may have to review its operational 
procedures. 

Thank you for your commitment to Prince of Peace OSHC. We look forward to working with you in the 
future to provide a quality Christian caring environment for your family.  

 

Kind Regards  

Carolynne Noonan  

Children’s Service Manager  

Queensland Lutheran Early Childhood Services. 
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